
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
10 January 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Attending hybrid lessons when self-isolating for Covid-19 

As a school, we are committed to ensuring that all students continue to access a high 
quality education during periods of self-isolation. All students who are required to self 
isolate will access live hybrid lessons.  Students will access remote online lessons in line 
with their normal timetable, and participate in a live feed from their own teachers with their 
own classes. 

As a reminder for those self-isolating due to a positive result for Covid-19, if your child is 
asymptomatic, or feeling well enough, all lessons should be attended remotely via Google 
Classroom. Your child’s timetable will continue to run as normal, with their teachers making the 
lessons available via the link on their Google Classroom page. This includes attending tutor time, 
which starts at 9 am.  
 
Students working remotely should attend all lessons, excluding Key Stage 3 and Key Stage 4 Core 
PE. During this time, students can carry out some exercise at home or spend the hour reading for 
pleasure. If your child requires some reading material for use at home, they are able to visit the 
school library, ensuring that they are prepared.  
 
When attending hybrid lessons, please remember that the web camera must be turned on in order 
for your child to be accepted into the live lesson and that appropriate clothing must be worn, 
although this does not have to be school uniform. 
 
If your child has to self-isolate and you do not have the use of a laptop to access the online lessons, 
please do not hesitate to contact the school office where we can put things in place for you to 
borrow equipment during this time. You can contact the school office on 
admin@carletonhigh.patrust.org.uk .  
 
Should you require any additional support, there is further advice and guidance regarding remote 
learning on the school website, https://carletonhigh.patrust.org.uk/remote-learning/ , or alternatively, 
please contact the school office where we will answer any queries.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Miss G Skyner  
Assistant Headteacher 
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